
 
 

   

Integrated Path Communications, LLC                          9030 State Route 22 Suite 3 Hillsdale, NY 518-325-1396 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
  
Information Notice of Update to Primary Contact  
  
Please allow this letter to serve as a formal Notice of an update to the 
Primary Regulatory Contact for Integrated Path Communications, LLC. 
  
All Notices, reminders regulatory matters and general information that is 
intended for the above company as the recipient should be sent to me, 
Brian Shepard, as the Interim Regulatory contact: 
  
Brian Shepard. 
President & CEO 
Integrated Path Communications, LLC 
9030 State Route 22, Suite 3 
Hillsdale, NY 12529-5707 
Main Office. 518-325-1396 
Fax 518-325-1397 
email: bshepard@ipc-llc.com 
  
  
This Notice takes effect immediately  
  
Thanking you in advance. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Brian Shepard, 
President & CEO 
 




